Dear parent / carer
At the moment, we are talking about feelings such as ‘happy’, ‘angry’, ‘sad’ and ‘surprised’. You can help by talking with your child at home. Here are some ideas to try:

· You can help your child to understand and name their feelings by talking about how they are feeling. Try to keep your comments short, such as ‘You look happy playing with that,’ or ‘I can see you are sad about that.’
· Look out for characters showing different emotions in story books and encourage your child to notice them by commenting on what has happened, for example, ‘He looks sad, about that, doesn’t he?’ and ‘That gave her a surprise!’ You could play a game with your child where each time you see a character with a different expression, you act it out together.

· Get other people in the family involved in acting out some feelings. You could play a game where each member of the family takes a turn to mime an emotion and the others have to guess how they are feeling. If you can take photos and send or email them to us, we’d love to have them. Your child would probably enjoy using the camera and taking the photos themselves.

The ideas above can be a fun way for you to help your child as they play and learn. If you have any questions about this, please do come and speak to us.

Thank you for your support.
Class teacher / practitioner
